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Funding for attendance at the AAA conference at Experimental Biology enabled me to present my study on the predictive validity of formative anatomy assessments. Other education symposia facilitated by the AAA promoted discussion surrounding sociological issues associated with the hidden curriculum in anatomy teaching (Professor Fred Hafferty, Mayo Clinic) as well as consideration of Longitudinal integrated clerkship training as a model for basic science education (Dr David Hirsh, Harvard). I was able to attend the AAA Education  committee, of which I am now a member to discuss the Anatomical Training Programme, future symposia titles and the prospect of having co-organised symposia between AS and AAA. I attended the Wiley reception and the Anatomical Sciences Education journal board meeting in my capacity as Associate Editor. I have established strong links with the AAA through my continued attendance at their meetings and have been invited to consider chairing future education sessions. 
